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WASTE AUDITS:

e Lower Allen Township's

Environmental Coordinator

is offering FREE waste
audits to any resident who
wishes to have their waste
analyzed.

e What is a waste audit?

o A waste auditis a
review of your refuse
and recycling before
you curbside collection
day. A waste audit can
offer alternatives to
change your refuse
stream and also give
some suggestions as to
where to dispose of
items if curbside
collection is not
available.

e How can | get a waste
audit?

o Waste audits can be
scheduled with the
Environmental
Coordinator for Lower
Allen Township at (717)
975-7575 ext 1014 or by
emailing
barnold@latwp.org

Lower Allen Township

New Refuse & Recycling Contract
Lower Allen Township has been with the same refuse
and recycling hauler since 2014. The time has come for a
new contract to be bid for the Township. With the onset
of recycling concerns across the state, county, state,
and world in the past few years, the Township must look
at new ways to increase recycling and lower the amount
of refuse produced both residentially and commercially.

Information regarding the new contract will be sent to
residents after the contract has been awarded. The
hope of staff is to have information ready for residents
by the end of September. With many municipalities
having their refuse contracts in the spotlight lately, it is
important that Lower Allen Township residents be well
informed of any upcoming changes. Please consider
attending a Township Meeting in September to learn
more about the new contract. September Commissioner
Meetings are scheduled for the 11th and 25th.

August Challenge = Attend a Meeting



